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Kevan Dale <santanman@hotmail.com>
Tuesday, March 16, 2010 10:51 PM
secretary < secretary@ C FTC. g ov >
Regulation of Retail Forex

David Stawick, Secretary,
I am against this new proposal to limit the leverage to 10:1 for United States traders. Please do not
change the current rules for trading. I am referring to RIN 3038-AC61. If you change the current
regulations here in the U.S. I will take my money and place it with foreign brokers. I will not trade in a
country that would limit my income in such a way.
Thanks in advance for killing this idea of changing the rules.
Kevin Dale
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